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As the Region 1 ACI clubs are launching their summer 2024 rally and meeting programs, it is
important to keep in mind the ACI Code of Ethics, as follows:

"To be ever mindful of our responsibility to Wally Byam Caravan Club International, Inc., and
through conduct, indicate to the public that membership in this organization is an assurance of
our courtesy on the road and good will to all peoples and countries.

"To be ever mindful of what we say or print with respect to its effect on others of our diverse
membership so as to avoid disharmony and ill feelings among club members of differing
ethnicities, religious beliefs or orientation and to dedicate ourselves to the work of cementing
together the members of WBCCI in bonds of good fellowship and mutual understanding.

"To conduct ourselves in a manner to inspire others engaged in recreational vehicle travel to a
full appreciation of the intent and meaning of this code.

"To maintain our camps in an orderly manner and leave them in the same way."

Have a great 2024 summer camping season, one and all!
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